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January 31, 2011 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario   M4P 1E4 
 
 
ATTN: Kirsten Walli,  Board Secretary 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:   OEB File # EB-2010-0145 
        
 

Woodstock Hydro Response to Energy Probe Interrogatory # 3 and Board Staff Interrogatory #5 

In light of Woodstock Hydro’s response to Energy Probe Interrogatory # 3 which states  
 
“The original in-service date was projected to be December 31 2011, however due to recent developments which 
are beyond WHSI’s control, it is likely that the Commerce Way Transmission Station will not be in service for 2011. 
WHSI plans to come forward with an ICM application as part of its 2012 IRM application to address this matter”,   
 
 WHSI confirms that the Commerce Way TS will not be in service in 2011 and therefore requests that it’s 
confidential response to Energy Probe Interrogatory # 3 (Appendix A)  and OEB Staff Interrogatory # 5(Appendix E 
and Appendix F), be withdrawn from the WHSI’s 2011 Cost of Service Application. 
 
This document has been filed through the Ontario Energy Board’s Regulatory Electronic Submission System 
(RESS).  A copy of the filing confirmation is attached to this correspondence.   
 
Should you require any further information or clarification, please contact myself at 519-537-7172 ext 240, or by 
email at peitel@woodstockhydro.com. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Original Signed By; 
 
 
Patricia Eitel CGA 
Manager of Accounting & Regulatory Affairs 
Woodstock Hydro Services Inc. 
519-537-7172 ext 240 
peitel@woodstockhydro.com 
cc: Energy Probe: Mr. David MacIntosh;  Mr. Randy Aiken 
      SEC:  Mr. Jay Shepherd; Mr. Wayne McNally 
      VECC:  Mr. Bill Harper; Mr. Michael Buonaguro, Counsel 
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